13th AGM of Cosmic Hillbashers

28/2/06 at 6 Norfolk Road

Eighteen members attended the meeting with apologies tendered for nine.

The minutes of the meeting held on 23/11/04 were read and approved as a correct record.

In the secretary report a run through the year of the club highlighted the attendance at races throughout the year. In particular there were good numbers at Carnethy, Ben Rinnes and the World Vets in Keswick. There was a good turnout at the Clachnaben race, which was part of the SHR championships. There were also more social trips to the Creel Inn, a cycle to Montrose and a sailing trip. However, it was noted that no one from the club completed the SHR championship series and we didn’t have a mens or womens team to complete it either.

The treasurer noted the healthy balance of the club. Discussion of how best to spend some of this surplus resulted in the following ideas.

Purchase of items to help at races – stopwatch, map cases etc

Map software – to help with maps of races and club runs

Web page – Sean O’Sullivan and Fiona Dahl agreed to develop this

Club kit – with the purchase of more styles

The following committee members were elected: -

Secretary
- Bob Sheridan

Membership
- Gary Gutteridge

Treasurer
- Colin Larmour

Social Sec
- Elaine Stewart

Male Capt
- Dennis McDonald

Female Capt
- Anne Stone

Ordinary mem
- Peter Larkin

1. Anita Hamilton

2. Sean O’Sullivan

The following races were set as goals to attend in 2006 – Glen Rosa (SHR race), Glamaig, Creag Dubh and Ben Nevis. Along with these social events such as another sailing trip and a mid-summer run were proposed.

It was decided to reduce the number of races in the club champs from 8 to 7 with the best 4 to count. Morven was removed from the list, with the plan to introduce Carnethy in 2007, and go back to the 5 from 8. It was also decided to introduce a prize for each winner along with the trophies and these would be presented in December after the last training night at Kings.

The idea of a summer series of races to run along with the Krunces was decided on with 4 races to be run in May – August. Venues of Balmedie, Mither Tap, Durris and Scolty. An approach to Run-4-It for sponsorship was agreed.

Club membership fees were set as follows.

£15 per person

£25 for a family (2 or more people at one address)

£5 for students or unemployed.

